

Camille Wilkinson Via email

10th March 2020

Dear Camille

## Re: Freedom of Information Request - Admissions to Ark Blake Academy

I write further to your request of 7<sup>th</sup> March 2020 what was the longest distance of a child's address that was offered a place to Ark Blake.

In line with the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I am unable to provide a response at this time to your request as the information is held with a view to publication in the future.

In the event that you are not satisfied with this response, please write to the Director of Governance at Ark Schools, who will respond within ten working days. Further to this process, you can also contact the Information Commissioner, who will investigate the case at their discretion, at the address below:

FoI Compliance Team (complaints) Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,

James Stone

**Data Protection Manager**